
December 3rd, 1923

Brigadier-General Andrew Hclïaughton, 
Department of Rational Defence, 
Ottawa»

My dear Andrew

Reference to your letter HQ 832-L-77 
I find on enquiry that Sergeant Leach was offered 
this post last week and verbally accepted it. A 
formal letter has now been sent him by Mr. Smith, 
which, I understand, he is presenting at once to hfe 
C.O.

Colonel Uolson asked me to say that 
they would be very much obliged if his discharge 
could be put through with as much expedition as 
possible, as they would require him not later than 
January 14th,

The General asked me to let you know that he was very much obliged indeed for all your 
trouble in the matter.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid Bovey


